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PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

CITY OF POTTERVILLE 

ELECTION MAY 6, 2025 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Accuracy Test for the Election to be held on May 6, 2025, will be 

held on Tuesday, April 15, 2025, at 11:00 am. at the Potterville City Hall, 319 N. Nelson Street, 

Potterville, MI.  

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the program and the computer being used to 

tabulate the results of the election counts the votes in the manner prescribed by the law.  

 

The City of Potterville will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with 

disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon reasonable notice to the City. Individuals with disabilities requiring 

auxiliary aids or services should contact the City by writing or calling the City Hall at (517) 645-7641. This 

notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act at the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

The City of Potterville is an equal opportunity employer and provider.  

 

Becky Dolman  
City Clerk   


